

Making a better school environment for our students



You are warmly invited to the launch of the ASPLEY STATE SCHOOL FOUNDATION

9:30am-10:30am Thursday 7th June 2018 Aspley State School Hall

The Aspley State School Foundation has been created to receive tax deductible monies to help establish, refurbish and maintain building and facilities on the school campus.

The launch of the foundation will provide an opportunity to tell parents, grandparents and members of wider local community about our vision and the projects planned to benefit the students of Aspley State School.

RSVP: Wendy Carter by Monday 4th June 2018 Email: wendy.carter@optusnet.com.au